
Friday, May 5th  

 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
Student Council will be having its last meeting of the year next Tuesday, May 9th, at 
8:15 a.m. in Mr. Magdziarz's room.  Donuts will be served! 
 
 

SUMMER READING 
I Am Number Four 
I Am Number Four is a book filled with action and adventure. It follows the story of a teenage 
boy who has no actual name, but goes by John. He is one of nine, and you may ask, nine what? 
He is one of nine beings from another planet, and he is a target. Creatures from yet another 
planet are hunting him and the other eight beings down, but three are already gone. John is 
number four, and he is next. This book tells John’s story as he tries to survive against these 
creatures called the Mogadorians. The main question is….can he? See your ELA teacher for a 
free raffle ticket for your chance to read this and other great books! 
 
 

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
For the month of May, we will be focusing on School Spirit.   We want to 
recognize students who have a sense of identity and community that is strongly tied to 
having Clark Middle School coyote pride!  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
Clark Middle School Early Release Dates 
Dates (2nd Tuesday of every month/Student Dismissal 1:10 pm 
 

 
• May 9, 2023 (last one) 

 
8TH GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY 
The 8th Grade Awards Ceremony will be held Wednesday, May 24th, at 10:00 
a.m.  The doors will open at 9:15 a.m.  Tickets are not necessary for the 
ceremony.  Once the ceremony has finished, the students can leave with their 
parents.  If your 8th grader has a sibling here at Clark, and you would like for them to 
attend the ceremony, please send a note in with that student so the office can issue a 
pass for the sibling to leave class and attend the ceremony.  All students will be 
recognized at the ceremony even if they do not receive an academic award.  Casual 



dress is fine.  For those family members who have an elderly relative or family member 
who will be attending and unable to sit on the bleachers, please contact the office and 
provide the name and we will have a chair reserved on the main floor in the 
gym.  Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate an entire family to sit on the main 
floor, one additional chair will be available for a family member.  
 

8TH GRADE DANCE  
The 8th grade dance will be held Wednesday, May 24th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  The doors will open at 6:30 p.m. and will be locked at 7:15 p.m.  Once 
students arrive, they will remain in the cafeteria for the entirety of the dance.  This is a 
closed dance---only Clark students will be allowed to attend.  Please make sure to read 
the agenda book, page 10, item 11, DANCE ELIGIBILITY in regard to attendance at the 
dance. The dress code for the dance is casual wear, this is not a prom. 
 

**************************************************************************** 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
 

HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND!!!!!!  

 


